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PRACTICE DISCLAIMER 
 

 

 
If you elect to request prescriptions or use other services as may be provided from time to time on this website, you 

will have to enter confidential information about yourself that will be sent to us across the internet. We encrypt any 

information sent to patients using Egress however we cannot guarantee that others will not see this information. 

The statements and opinions contained within these webpages are solely those of the Spinney Surgery 

Partnership except where explicitly stated otherwise. Every effort has been taken to ensure that the information 

contained herein is factually correct and up to date. However neither the authors nor any of the persons 

mentioned in these pages will accept responsibility for any injury to persons or property that may occur as a result 

of advice contained herein. Use of this site is not a substitute for seeking specialist help from a qualified 

registered medical practitioner. 

We would like to remind patients that the patient feedback form or any submission feature is not to be used for 

medical information or consultation unless expressively stated. The main reason for this is that we cannot 

guarantee the timeliness of response to such enquiries due to the nature of working schedules. If you wish to 

send medical information to your GP or nurse, please either call the practice or submit it in writing. The email and 

website enquiry function is directed at general non-medical enquiries, comments, complaints or suggestions. We 

cannot accept responsibility for medical queries sent via this route. 
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